PAWCATUCK RIVER HARBOR MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING

March 13, 2008
Chairman Dilley called the meeting to order at 7:02pm.  Those present at this meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission, held at the Edythe K. Richmond Homes Community Building were:

Mr. Scott Dilley, Chairman
Mr. George Smith, Secretary
 Mr. Steven Schaub, Alternate Member






Chairman Dilley appointed Mr. Schaub as a voting member this evening in Ms Ballou’s stead.  

The February 2008, minutes were reviewed.  Mr. Smith made a motion to accept these minutes   Motion was seconded by Mr. Smith and passed unanimously.
There were no harbormaster reports and no local, state, or federal representatives.  Chairman Dilley passed out the finance report to those present.
Correspondence consisted of an email for DEP.  They are presently reviewing the incorporation of DOT’s comments to the Plan.
Under Old Business, slight editorial corrections were made.
There was no New Business.

There being no further business, motion to adjourn at 7:25 pm was made by Mr. Schaub and seconded by Mr.Smith.  Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

George Smith







Secretary 

